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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 17, 1978

Dear Mr. Bremer:

Thank you for your letter of March 1 to
Mr. Stuart Eizenstat. I have received
a copy of Dr. Frank Press' March 14 response
to a similar letter and I join with him in
expressing our appreciation for your comments
and analysis.

Sincerely,

~~..-~-. -(~_.

A. Malson
Assistant Director
Domestic Policy Staff

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
President
Society of University

Patent Administrators
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
P. O. Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

cc: Frank Press


